

Commission on Teacher Credentialing

1900 Capitol Avenue Sacramento, CA 95811

(916) 322-6253

Fax (916) 445-0800

www.ctc.ca.gov

Office of the Executive Director

July 10, 2014

Walter Williams, Superintendent Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District 375 Via Almar Palos Verdes Estates, CA 90274

Dear Superintendent Williams:

I am writing to inform you that on June 26, 2014, the Committee on Accreditation, on behalf of the Commission on Teacher Credentialing, assigned the status of *Accreditation* to Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District and all of its credential programs.

On the basis of this decision, the institution is authorized to offer the following programs:

General Education (Multiple and Single Subject) Induction

In granting the status of *Accreditation*, the Committee on Accreditation requires the submission of a report that provides an update on the development and implementation of a plan to address the resource allocation issues identified in the accreditation team report. This update is due within one year from the date of the COA action.

In addition:

- The institution's response to the preconditions is accepted.
- Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District is permitted to propose new credential programs for approval by the Committee on Accreditation.
- Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District continues in its assigned cohort on the schedule of accreditation activities, subject to the continuation of the present schedule of accreditation activities by the Commission on Teacher Credentialing.

Should you or your staff have any questions relating to this action, you may address them to Cheryl Hickey, Administrator of Accreditation, at chickey@ctc.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Mary Vixie \$andy, Ed.

Executive Director

cc: Pat Maricich

Program Coordinator

cc: John Bowes Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources

Lydia Cano Chief Business Officer

MVS/TC/CH/ta